



The Global Health Program at the University of Vermont Larner College of Medicine and the Western Connecticut Health Network presents

## A Celebration of Global Health

April 17-18, 2018

Welcoming our international partners and honoring

Dean Rick Morin for his support of the Global Health Program

and his passion for humanity.

Annual Global Health Photo, Poster & Reflections Exhibit

ALL WEEK
April 17April 20
Given
Courtyard

The Dean's Distinguished
Lecture in Global Health
My Heart Burns:
Three Words from
a Memoir
Presented by
Majid Sadigh, M.D.

April 18
12:00 noon
Sullivan
Classroom

Photo, Poster &
Reflections
Awards, Cupcakes
& Coffee

April 18
1:00 pm
Medical
Education
Pavilion